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MOUNT PLEASANT OPTIMISATION PROJECT 
– SSD 10418 

 

14 July 2022 
 
The Independent Planning Commission Panel for the Mount Pleasant Optimisation Project 
has extended public submissions to 5pm AEST Wednesday 20 July 2022.  
 
Late submissions will not be considered by the Panel nor uploaded to the Commission’s 
website.  
 
All relevant submissions received by the Commission will be published as soon as practicable 
after the deadline has passed. 
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